
Partial Lake Report 2022 
 
Greg and Mary Ann Tomaszewski (Lake Chairs) moved early in 2022.  FLHA asked for volunteers 
to fill their positions.  As of March 2022, no one had volunteered.   
In the 2022 report, as there hadn’t been a volunteer to chair the lake committee, the board 
agreed to continue paying bills associated with the existing service contracts with Lake Pro 
(treatments), DTE, and the Pond Guy (aeration).  Also, the board would not make any judgment 
as to the appropriateness of the existing service agreements.  No other lake decisions were to 
be made by the board members in the absence of a Lake Committee chairperson.   
 
On August 14, 2022 a letter was distributed on behalf of a lake lot owner as to unsupervised 
children fishing/boating on the lake and the unauthorized usage of the empty lake lot to access 
the lake.  This lot is privately owned and is not public access. 
 
On September 26, 2022 a lake lot owner requested that another letter be sent requesting that 
someone volunteer for the lake chair position.  That lake lot owner provided a letter which was 
distributed to lots 47 to 70 (lake lots).  On September 27, 2022, Carol Khaznehkatbi Lot 66, 
volunteered for the chair position. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


